
**Devotional and/or prayer—Tia Neal 

**Program—A Sneak Preview of Beta Chi: 
Seven Purposes (Mary Jo Williams) 

Note 

 

 

 

Beta Chi Chapter 

of The Delta Kappa 

Gamma Society 

International will 

meet at 5:00 on 

Tuesday, October 

15, at  The Post 

House in  

Jonesville. Let’s go 

girls! 

 

Hostesses 

 

Mary Jo Williams

(chairperson) 

Marilyn Miller 

Lanel Sharp 

Linda Edwards 

Our next meeting 

will be  Tuesday, 

November 10, at  

the Harrisonburg 

First Baptist 

Church.  We will 

have our Recom-

mitment Ceremony, 

Our Founders and 

Seven Purposes.  

Mary Jo will be our 

presenter.   
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Epsilon State Web Address 

http://epsilonstatedkg.wordpress.com/ 

The Delta Kappa Gamma  

Society International 
 

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International is a professional society 
of women educators. 
 

Mission Statement 
 

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes professional 
and personal growth of women educators and excellence in education. 

Beta Chi Chapter Meeting on 13th 
President’s Message 

   

We will have our induc-

tion ceremony on October 

13th at the Post House.  I 

am very excited that we 

will be welcoming two 

new members into our 

chapter.  Mary Edwards 

will be discussing the his-

tory of the Post House and 

its restoration.     

I hope that everyone stays 

safe from the storm, and I 

am looking forward to 

seeing everyone at the 

Post House on October 

13th at 5:00.  

~Lanel Sharp 

Society Web Address 

http://www.dkg.org 

Beta Chi Web Address 

http://deltakappagammaepsilonbetachi.weebly.com 

**Devotional —Ms. Marilyn Miller 

**Program—History of The Post House 

 

The Post House is located at 1300 4th Street in 

Jonesville.  Mary Edwards, a friend to all, will give 

us information about the  historical site and its con-

tributions to Catahoula Parish.  Thank you Ms.    

Edwards for all the things you do for Catahoula Par-

ish. 

Also, we will have the induction of new members at 

our October meeting.  Please attend! 

Beta Chi Recognitions 

Congratulations to Jimmye Campbell for being rec-

ognized as a 50-year member.  Our best to Jimmye,   

 Ms. Mary Jo was recognized for  a 25-year member.  

Dr. Tia Neal received the Eleanor Blatterman Schol-

arship for reimbursement of  the Northeast School 

Leaders Licensure Assessment.   

Beta Chi received the 2020 Newsletter award.  


